Please vote yes on the proposed federally funded AT&T cell tower.
MANY residents of this area do not have access to high speed internet or adequate cell service. My Verizon phone is
spotty at best at my home.
My internet is very slow, at a speed of about 1.5 MbPS which is inadequate for almost all streaming needs, even
though my home is higher up than many.
The need for this tower are many:

SAFETY and communication for residents, and for first responders,

EDUCATION needs for adults and children,

Businesses requiring WORK from home.
Without high speed internet we are experiencing loss of PROPERTY VALUE.

My understanding is this tower’'s emissions are way below safety standards, and not visible to almost all residents
opposing it.

Pine Mt. homeowners are facing potential loss of life and property to wildfire, loss of affordable fire insurance, and
now isolation due to the pandemic.
The need for high speed internet is necessary to function in our society. We need it ASAP.

Please do not leave the residents of this community isolated and behind the rest of the world!

Carolyn Wadman, 38 year resident of Pine Mt Estates



